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Bulletin Subject: Discontinuation of emergency freewheel option 

 

 

Subject of Bulletin:  

 

Discontinuation of Low Push Force Emergency freewheel 

 
As a result of customer feedback from April 1st 2014, the low push force Emergency freewheel will no 
longer be available on the Quickie Salsa R/M. 
 
Final orders for this option can be placed up to and including the 31st March 2014. 
 
If required, the emergency freewheel will still be available as a spare part however chairs in service 
fitted with the Emergency freewheel can be retro fitted with the standard drive wheels. 
 
 
Improvements for the customer: 
 

1. Simplified order forms 
2. Simplified servicing using standard drive wheel 
3. Reduced spares complexity 

 
 
 

    

Literature Affected: 

Sunparts: No updates required 

Order Forms: Updated to remove emergency freewheel option 

Website: No change 

Owners Manual:  No change 

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Customer Services Customer Support  Technical Service Centre E-mail 

Telephone: 
+44 (0)845 605 66 88 

Option 2 
+44 (0)845 605 66 88 

Option 3 
enquiries@sunmed.co.uk 

Fax: +44 (0)845 605 66 89 +44 (0)845 605 66 89 help.technical@sunmed.co.uk 

 


